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GOODBYE TO DEPARTING BOARD MEMBERS – 
NICOLE ASHTON, MARIA FRASER, JOHN MCMAHON AND JAN  WALDAUER

As 2024 comes to a close we are sharing our 
gratitude to departing Board Members. 

Our Board Chair, Nicole Ashton, has reached her 
9-year term limit and is stepping down from 
the Board. As chair, Nicole championed the 
growth of a robust Board education strategy and 
emphasized the importance of inclusive dialogue. 
Nicole’s commitment and energy is evident in the 
revamped and more successful than ever Beach 
Brunch fundraising event in Rehoboth Beach.  
Nicole will remain involved in fundraising and 
delivering meals in the Beach communities, two 
activities that combine to bring healthy meals to 
seniors in need. 

Maria Fraser, transformational co-chair of the 
Beach Brunch event, and owner of The Cafe on 

26, has resigned after 6 years to give her time 
to combine her new role as grandma to 2 new 
granddaughters with the commitment of running 
an award-winning restaurant. Maria will remain a 
key committee member of the Beach Brunch. 

John McMahon, has significantly expanded the 
support for Meals On Wheels by introducing his 
circle to the impact of a home-delivered meal 
in the State. Thanks for six years of thoughtful 
insights.  

Jan Waldauer, who always put the seniors and 
their needs front and center during her Board 
service has made a move to Colorado. We know 
Jan will continue to serve in her new community.  

LAST MONTH TO MAKE AN IMPACT IN 2024

THIS IS NOT A JOKE. It’s a sobering fact that there 
are thousands of seniors in the state of Delaware that 
are unable to shop for food or prepare meals. These 

seniors depend on Meals On Wheels to deliver a 
healthy meal each day to their doorstep. 

This would not be possible without the help of 
dedicated volunteers who deliver these meals, as 

well as the helping hand that Meals On Wheels 
receives from generous donors like you.

Donate by midnight on December 31st, for your 
donation to count in 2024!

NICOLE ASHTON MARIA FRASER JOHN MCMAHON JAN WALDAUER
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	 Pam has more than 35 years of experience as an attorney representing 
clients in real estate transactions and complex land use projects.  She assists 
commercial, industrial and institutional clients navigate land use and zoning 
issues for real estate projects. She also combines her knowledge of the energy 
industry, land use, and zoning law to advise developers and landowners on 
renewable energy projects ranging in size from utility-scale solar facilities to 
rooftop facilities. In addition, she represents clients in commercial transactions 
involving the purchase and sale, leasing and financing of real estate.   
 
	 Pam currently serves in the following non-profit roles:  Chair of the New 
Castle County Chamber of Commerce; Board member for the Commercial 
Industrial Realty Council of Delaware; Board member for Habitat for Humanity 

of New Castle County; Board President, Reading Assist Institute. 

	 Pam has been a valuable member of the Board of Directors for Meals on Wheels Delaware for 
the last 6 years.  She has served on numerous Committees and giving back to the community and to the 
Seniors of Delaware is important to her.   

MEET BOARD MEMBER PAMELA J. SCOTT 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS & HAPPY NEW YEAR

Merry Christmas

Christians celebrate
this holiday as the
birth of Jesus Christ ,
although the
holiday has evolved
over the years to
include many
different traditions
and beliefs .

Happy Hanukkah
Hanukkah, also known
as the Festival of
Lights,  is  a Jewish
holiday that lasts for
eight days and nights.
It  usually fal ls in
December and is
celebrated to
commemorate the
rededication of the
Second Temple in
Jerusalem during the
Maccabean Revolt .

Happy Kwanzaa

Kwanzaa is a holiday
that celebrates
African culture and
heritage. It  was
created in 1966 by
Maulana Karenga, a
professor of African
American studies,  as a
way to bring together
African Americans and
promote unity in the
community.

SUBARU SHARE THE LOVE 2024

Meals on Wheels has been selected yet 
again as one of the national charity partners 
of the annual Subaru Share the Love Event. 
More than $32 million has been donated to 
Meals on Wheels America and our network 
(including hometown charities) through the 
event.  Donations made in Delaware stay in 
Delaware. 
#MealsOnWheels #ShareTheLove 

http://www.mealsonwheelsamerica.org/sharethelove


